Patrick Doyle

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No. 47 - Ruairi McKiernan

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 11:38

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

Sir/Madam,

The plan by Dublin Port to dump in Dublin Bay threatens the UNESCO status of Dublin Bay and therefore threatens

our economy, tourism and the health and quality of our bay, wildlife and recreation.

An alternative is required and | will be joining others to highlight the issue&hd ensure this campaign is stepped up. |

urge you to take a wider view of this and help find a positive alternativgs*
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